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Dustin Czapla,

Thanks for the opportunity to comment on The Quarry LLC Permit# M2025021 in Gunnison County. Colorado Parks and
Wildlife does not have concerns about the reduction in size of this existing gravel pit or the planned reclamation of the two
acres leading to long standing negative implications for wildlife.

Colorado Parks and Wildlife appreciates the opportunity to be actively involved throughout this planning process, and
would be happy to discuss wildlife issues with John Councilman. If you have any questions, please contact me at (970)
975-0261.

Thanks!
Zach
Zach Swennes

Gunnison East, District Wildlife Manager
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